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Dear Elected Officials of the Great State of Oregon,
My name is Zoe Bailey, | am currently an intern at Synchro Solar in Portland!

It is time for Oregon to show it's dedication and mindfulness to fight climate change.
Especially due to saddening recent events regarding the Paris accord. The RETC extension is
very important to our states commitment to taking care or our planet.

With Oregon's growing solar industry the RECT extension will pay for itself. Oregon
employment, wages to support Oregon families, and money back to the Oregon community
will follow.

Renewable energy and technology is on the forefront, being relatively new to the solar
industry and world of solar | would like to see the more solar jobs in Oregon rather than the
other way around. The 4,500 solar jobs here in Oregon can not afford to be lost. The industry
here in Oregon is growing and prospering, to support the solar industry and the people of
Oregon, RETC extension is the way to take action and is a vote to keep our great state of
Oregon moving forward!

Thank you!

Zoe
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